
 

Mrs. Neha Singla (Assistant Professor, IT dept.) 

attended FDP on Image Processing and Machine 

Learning for Pattern Recognition at Punjab 

University, Chandigarh from 11th -16th, July 2016. 

The workshop was based on machine learning for 

pattern recognition that would be helpful in research 

work. 
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